CAPE FEAR BALLROOM DANCERS EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING

August 22, 2009

Present:  Gene Reynolds, Drew Ziegler, Carol Conklin, Sandra Peterson, Hazel Hinton, and Ann Bailey.

The meeting was called to order by President Gene Reynolds.

The minutes from the Executive Board Meeting of July 25, 2009, were read.

Drew Ziegler passed out the Financial Report as of August 22, 2009, and a Summary and Comparison of June 27 and Mar 23 Dinner Dancers.  With the Club’s financial situation getting more stabilized it was suggested that Carol and Hazel go ahead and schedule four dinner dances for next year as we can always cancel.  

Our next dinner dance is Sept 19, 2009.  Carol and Hazel with meet with Tammy from Highland Country Club and select the menu.

A discussion was held about getting a Nominating Committee for the offices of President and Secretary.  It was decided that we would ask the membership for volunteers with Gene Reynolds being the Chairman.

The meeting was adjourned.

At the membership meeting  Gene Reynolds asked for volunteers for the Nominating Committee.  Will Gillis, Mary Webb and Opal Underwood volunteered for this committee.  

Ann Bailey, Secretary

